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To the Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment: 

 

I'm adding my voice to the opposition of this massively inappropriate transportation 

bill. The people of Oregon cannot afford another expensive endeavor by legislative 

fiat to "fix" our broken transportation infrastructure. Why add these burdensome 

increases in fees and taxes, which will cost us BILLIONS over the next decade, when 

the Republicans have proposed a saner bill that refocuses ODOT back onto its core 

functions, and doesn't cost Oregon citizens an extra dollar?  

 

For the love of all that's good in our state, I adjure you to oppose this bill. And when 

the next legislature convenes, take up this issue in a serious manner, and don't 

waste the peoples' time and money. 

 

Sincerely, 

Roger Payne 

Oregon City 


